
In phone conversatixn April 14, I informed Paul

Liller, Curtiss-iright, that there was inadequate informa-

tion re cooling systemic permit evaluation of adequacy for either

one megawatt or four megawatt operation. He said their May 1

application for amendment to authorize 4 megawatt operation

would give complete description. He would ask that we consider

installation and operation of new system at one megawatt pending

approval of f Sour megawatt request.
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